
PRESCHOOL AND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Liedekerke, Monday, November 30, 2020 
 
 

Change in report period 2 + parent contact 

 
Due to the extended autumn holiday and an adjustment in the annual plan, it was decided to extend report                   
period 2. In this way there are sufficient teaching weeks to teach and evaluate the subject matter. 
Report 2 + the parent contact will take place in the week of February 8 to 12, 2020. 
 

LOTUS COOK SALE 

 
This week (30/11 to 04/12) the LOTUS packages will be delivered at school. You will receive a notification as                   
soon as the packages are ready. Children who have bought 1 or 2 bags will receive this at the end of the school                       
day. Students (and parents) with larger orders will have the opportunity to collect this. 
 

Checking registrations at Smartschool 
 
This week we started checking registrations at Smartschool. Last school year we activated this electronic               
learning platform and we want to ensure that everyone has access to it. There is a lot of important                   
information on this platform (from the school, the class teacher, ...). 
 
If we notice that your parent account is not active, you will receive an SMS on your personal mobile number                    
during the week. This SMS comes from the number 0493 / 09.68.71. This is a messaging system, so you can                    
not make​ calls to it. 
 
If you have any questions, you can always contact the secretariat (053 / 46.33.00 - ​info@debij.be​). A manual is                   
also available on our website: ​https://debij.be/schoolwerking/smartschool​.  
 

Bicycle lighting 
 
checks The police have carried out preventive checks of bicycle lighting several times in the past                
week. Unfortunately, we notice that many children come to school by bicycle ​without working              
bicycle lights​. 
 
Nevertheless, it is important - especially in these dark days - to come to school clearly visible.                 
This can be done by wearing a fluorescent jacket, but the bicycle must also be in good condition                  
(reflectors, bicycle lighting that works,…). 
 
This week we will check the bikes. We therefore ask that the lighting of the bicycle be put in                   
order as soon as possible. The police have indicated that they will verbalize (= fine) after this                 
week if the bicycle lights do not work (properly).  
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Kleemputtenstraat car parkcentral corridor 
 
We note that certain parents always park in theof our car park. This causes a lot of frustration with other                    
parents who park themselves correctly and cannot drive out of their parking space afterwards. 
 
In addition, this also causes security problems. The central compartment must be kept free at all times for                  
emergency services or to evacuate quickly, in case of an emergency. 
 
May we ask you ​not to park in the middle corridor anymore. If you wish to park close to the school, you can                       
always use the Colruyt car park and then walk to our school. 
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